
Dear Representative Patrick,
I wanted to let you know that the proclamation you requested is ready. A scanned copy is attached, and I am happy 
to send a hardcopy if you would like one.
Many thanks,

From: Dupree, Leanna
To: andy@andypatrick.org <andy@andypatrick.org>
CC: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 11/7/2012 11:20:47 AM

Subject: Vietnam Veterans Memorial and Education Center Day
Attachments: VietnamVeteransMemorialandEducationCenterDay 2012.pdf

Leanna DuPree
Office of the Governor
(803) 734-4166 
ldupree@oepp.sc.gov
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